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Applications Due by March 7

Daniel Flynn

Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP Client Alert

March 2014
 

This is a reminder that companies seeking an extension of the May 7, 2014 deadline for completion of a
remedial investigation in New Jersey must submit a completed application to the New Jersey Department
of Environmental Protection by March 7, 2014.

The statute authorizing these extensions was signed by Governor Christie on January 21. The Department
of Environmental Protection recently finalized the necessary application forms and posted them, along
with appropriate filing instructions, on its website at http://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/timeframe/extension.html.

For more information on the May 7, 2014 deadline, including the consequences for missing that deadline
and the requirements for obtaining an extension, please consult our January 2014 Client Alert.

If you have any questions regarding this or other environmental matters, please contact the author of this
Alert, Daniel Flynn, or any member of our Environmental Department.


